
BEAUTIFUL GATE TRANSLATIONS 
Thank you for a fabulous 2006! 

We praise the Lord for your prayers and financial support, which have 
helped us share His love through Christian media to several countries. 

 

 
 Bible study project awaiting publication 
    (see below under Current Projects) 
 
 
 

 
Exciting News —  
 
In addition to the translation and publishing of the 
Christian media, we will be working closely with a 
Romanian team of pastors and church leaders to 
hold a women’s conference in Timişoara, Romania 
in June 2008.  This conference will allow us to 
introduce the Bible studies listed under Current 
Projects. 
 
Your prayers and financial support are greatly 
appreciated! 

 
Projects Completed — 

  
•  Romanian translation of Beth Moore’s Discovering God’s Purpose For Your Life— 
all 2000 copies now distributed in Romania and Moldova! 
 
•  Portuguese translation of Beth Moore’s Discovering God’s Purpose For Your Life— 
2000 copies now available for distribution in Brazil, Mozambique and Angola. 
 
    Current Projects — 
 
•  Romanian translation of Beth Moore’s Bible study, “Jesus the One and Only” 
(“Isus Acela şi Singurul”)  The project is completely ready for printing and DVD production. 
 
•  Romanian translation of Beth Moore’s Bible study, “Believing God” 

 

We would deeply appreciate your continued support. 
 

 Have a blessed New Year Celebration!  Please let us know how we 
may serve you in 2007! 
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